
Webinar will offer 1 general hour of continuing education (pending 
approval) for attendees registered with the GA Dept. of Insurance.

Instructions to join the webinar will be sent via email to all 
registrants closer to the date of the program.

Questions?? Contact Ashley Mucha at 404.888.6248 or ashley.mucha@swiftcurrie.com.

CLICK HERE TO RSVP
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WEBINAR: Federal Rules of Civil Procedure
 - Change for the Better? - 

 A Discussion of Recent Changes to the Rules and
How They Will Affect Case Management in Federal Court

Significant changes to the Federal Rules of Civil Procedure 
went into effect on December 1, 2015. Knowledge 
of these changes will be essential to the handling of 
cases going forward that are filed in federal court, 
especially as it pertains to discovery (which is often 
times the longest and most costly portion of a lawsuit). 
Some of the noteworthy amendments are shorter 
time requirements, changes to the scope of discovery, 
and more stringent demands on parties responding 
to discovery.  During this webinar, attorneys Drew 
Timmons and Matt Shoemaker will discuss these changes 
and their impact on case management in federal court.

Thursday, June 23
1 - 2 pm EST


